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Happenings at Noah’s 

  I can’t believe we have less than 2 
months of school left - another school 
year is flying by!  We still have many fun 
activities planned for our classes, many 
of which will focus on spring and the 
pretty colors we see this time of year 
(April showers bring May flowers).  The 
4’s have already begun practicing for 
their graduation in May.  We are all 
enjoying spending time outside with this 
pretty spring weather that can’t quite 
decide if it’s going to stay or not - don’t 
forget to wear your tennis shoes and 
shorts under girls’ dresses! 
 
 

Make-up Days 
This is a reminder that Mon. 4/14 is a 
make-up day for TWTH classes.  There 
will be early drop off and lunch bunch 
for everyone this day. Fri. 4/25 is a 
make-up day for M-TH classes.  There 
will not be early drop off or lunch bunch 
this day. 
 
 
 

Muffins with Mom/In the 
Morning 

Mark your calendars for this special 
day.  Plan to join your child for some 
muffins, juice and special activities on 
Thurs., May 8th for all our classes.  
Watch for more specific information to 
come home soon. 
 

 
 

Class Pictures 
We will once again be taking end of the 
year class pictures. It may take several 
tries/days to take a picture of the full 
class (depending upon absences), so we 
will not be posting a scheduled date. We 
will send home ordering information so 
that you can order a copy for yourself. 
 

Graduation Program 
This year’s Graduation Program will be 
held on Thursday, May 22nd and will 
include our 3 & 4 yr. old classes.  The 
PMO & 2 yr. old classes are invited to 
attend, but they will not be participating 
in the program.  Please mark this date 
on your calendar as we would like to 
make this a special occasion for our 
students, most especially our graduating 
4 yr. olds. 
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How Are We Doing? 

Program evaluations will be coming home 
soon.  Please take a few minutes to jot 
down your thoughts regarding our 
program.  We really do take these into 
account as we make plans for the 
upcoming year. 
 
 

Library Time 
We have completed reading books from 
the primary (K-3) Virginia Readers’ 
Choice list and have chosen our favorite 
books from among the titles.  The 
children have enjoyed all the books 
we’ve read, but the favorite book for 
the 3 yr. old class is Hattie Harmony 
Worry Detective by Elizabth Olsen and 
the 4 yr, old class is Blue Bison Needs a 
Haircut by Scott Rothman. Check the 
books out at the public library - you can 
find the titles at the Virginia Readers’ 
Choice web site: 
https://vslatoday.org/vrc-2024-2025 
 
 
 
Last payment - This is just a reminder 
that this month’s tuition payment will be 
your last one for the year.  Tuition 
payments have been paid one month in 
advance - April’s payment covers the 
month of May.   

For those registered for the 
2025-2026 school year, the first 

month’s tuition will be due by May 1st.  
A note will be sent home to remind you 
of this payment. 
 

 
Reminders 

 
Upcoming Dates 

April 8 
Spring Pictures Due 

 
April 9 

Staff Meeting 
 

April 14 
Make-up day TWTH classes 

 
April 21  

No School – Easter Holiday 
 

April 25  
Make-up day M-TH classes 

 
May 2 

Scholastic Book Orders Due 
 

May 8 
Muffins with Mom/In the Morning 

 
 

https://vslatoday.org/vrc-2024-2025
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May 13, 14 & 15 
Teacher Appreciation Week 

 
May 21 

Last regular day of school 
 

May 22 
4 yr. old Graduation Program – 9:00am 


